[bookmark: _GoBack]Riverview has a history of building relationships throughout the community through multiple partnerships. With the challenges of restrictions for campus visitors due to COVID, Riverview has made adjustments to ensure stakeholders continue to remain involved and students are supported by outside agencies.  These adjustments include:
· Meetings with parent groups are offered remotely.  These include IB Parent Organization meetings, School Advisory Council, Coffee with the Principal
· Weekly principal newsletters are sent to families electronically
· Important updates are shared on RHS Social Media pages
· College events, such as, Financial Aid Nights, College Fairs, Senior/Junior Nights, and FAFSA workshops are offered remotely
· Teachers created Open House videos for each of their classes for parents to view
· All teachers maintain a Blackboard course for each class for parents to access class calendars, assignments, and announcements
· Approved District Inter-agencies are still able to visit campus for student support
· IB Community Days are offered remotely for students
· Principal meetings with remote learners are offered to allow remote learners to feel supported and to provide feedback
· Microsoft Forms are provided to allow parents the opportunity to request change in learning plans between face to face and remote learning.
· Parents and students are able to schedule meetings online with counselors to meet in person or remotely
· Parents of remote learners are able to request laptop and hotspot support
